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1FROM MISS McLBOD.

flamalkot, July 28, 1920.
Dear Mlw Rogers:

I have returned to Samalkot and have settled down to my work here until 
I have further leading In the matter. My furlough is due next year, and an 
estimate has been put In tor a travelling allowance on my behalf, but no one 
has as yet been found to take this work, so I am waiting. If my health remains 
good, and no one 1» found for this work, I think I must, stay another year. No 
sufficient rain has fallen and the Selds are again becoming brown and bare and 
the prospecta are rather terrifying. Hie Lord will deal justly by the nations, 
but we who are His must stand by these who are His. In the hour of their 
adversity. He has committed some of His to my charge and I dare not leave 
them unless He makes it plain that I must do so.
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CHARLOTTE M. McLEOD.

AMONG THE CIRCLES
London—Wortley Road Mission Circle—The past year has been by far the 

most successful one in the history of our mission Circle. Our plan of having 
a different committee take charge of the program for each meeting has been 
most Helpful.

As the result of & campaign for larger membership about thirty new names, 
nineteen for home and eleven for foreign, have been added and new interest 
awakened.

Wo are also pleased to report the reorganization of the Mission Band, with 
a very good membership.

We exceedingly regret the loss by death of three members—Mrs. Whidden, 
Mrs. Salmon and Mrs. David Mills.

We are very happy to report a substantial increase in our contributions.
At our annual church meeting our Circle presented Miss Annie Cameron, 

who has been our treasurer for foreign missions for twenty-two years, with a 
certificate of life membership on the foreign missionary society roll.

Our July meeting took the form of a picnic on the church lawn, which was 
very much enjoyed by all present.

We held no meetings during August or September, but are commencing 
again in October, and we are looking forward to a happy and still more pros­
perous year.

We extend greetings to other Mission Circles.
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LUTA L. CALVERT, Secretary.

PI
NOTICE TO MISSION CIRCLE MEMBERS.

The happy suggestion has been made that we hold a rally of charter mem­
bers of the Women's Foreign Missionary Society of Ontario West in connection 
with the annual women's convention that meet» in Bloor Street Church, To­
ronto, November 10 and 1L Now, the Women's Foreign Missionary Society of 
Ontario West was organized in the year 1876. Who, then, are the charter 
members? If you are one, or if you know of anyone else who is one, please let us 
know. We are anxious to have all charter members present on the afternoon 
of November 10 especially, as at that time we hope to look into their faces and 
have a word of greeting from each. It will be a great pleasure to arrange for the 
entertainment of all charter members who can come to Toronto. It is hoped 
that any who cannot come will send a written message. In order to make 
arrangements satisfactorily we need the names of all charter members as soon 
as possible. The only way we can obtain these Is through the Circle members. 
Please send the names of all charter members—those who joined the society in 
1876—to Mrs. John McLaurin, 88 Hawthorne avenue, Toronto.
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